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Disaster Alert for the States of 
 North Carolina, South Carolina and Virginia 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has issued emergency declarations for the States 
of North Carolina, South Carolina and Virginia, due to Hurricane Florence.  The National Weather Service 
is expecting landfall of this storm as early as Thursday evening. 

In anticipation of Hurricane Florence, Planet Home Lending (“Planet”) is suspending loan 
purchases in the states of North Carolina, South Carolina and Virginia, effective immediately and 
until further notice.  

Property Inspection requirements will be communicated at a future date, when the full effect of the 
hurricane has been determined.  

We will continue to monitor for any updates and communicate updated information accordingly.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 


